
            

         
 

 

8th January 2019 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Invite to meet the Headteacher 
 
I wanted to welcome you back to Hookstone Chase and thank you for the lovely welcome I 
have already had as the new Headteacher. I am sure that many of you will appreciate the 
opportunity to meet me and I would like to invite you to a ‘Meet the Head’ event on 
Thursday 10th January at 3:20pm.   
Please arrive via the main entrance as the event will take place in the hall.   
 
I very much look forward to supporting your children in having the best possible 
opportunities to thrive. I am returning home to North Yorkshire having grown up in 
Richmond. I have been working as a Headteacher in Calderdale and as Elland Cluster Lead 
Headteacher.  I am deeply committed to providing a first class, rich curriculum for all of our 
children and I look forward to working with you, the most important of all school’s partners, 
our parents. 
 
I welcome appointments being made should you not be able to attend the ‘Meet the Head’ 
but would like to meet with me  and I am looking forward to forging excellent relationships 
with you all. 
 
For now, let me wish you and your families all the very best for the new year and here’s 
hoping we can make it a special one for our children. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Vivien Watson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
  

 


